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President of the International Experts’ Order visiting NACS

       On Thursday, March 31st 2016, the President of the National Agency of Civil Servants, József Birtalan, met with the President of the International Experts’ Order, Jacques Vialat.
The discussions focused on the opportunity to start a collaboration in the field of vocational and professional training.
The International Experts’ Order, with a single headquarters in Geneva, brings together recognized experts from all member states of the United Nations.
The purpose of the Order is to enable national and international civil servants, managers and experts to participate in trainings compatible with their specific professional activity.
In this way, the collaboration between NACS and the International Experts’ Order could contribute to supporting the training of the civil servants by achieving new professional standards.
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